

Act of Consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary

On <u>April 30, 2020</u>, the Virgin Mary sent an important message to the "Rosaries of Light" Groups and made a special request for the month of May:

"Dear families of God, My beloveds, In this month of May, I call upon you to receive My Immaculate Heart within the core of your families and homes. The Immaculate Heart of Mary hopes to be in the nucleus of your families as well as upon your altars so that My children may experience a consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary every week.

During the month of May, as Mother, I want to bring everybody into My Heart so that you may feel loved and understood, alleviated and sheltered by the Divine Mother.

Dear children, I give you the Act of Consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary, to be recited after having finished the Holy Rosary."

Immaculate Heart of Mary, strength, light, protection and hope, in You we are renewed, to You we consecrate ourselves so that we may be witnesses, now and forever, of the triumph of Your Immaculate Heart in all of humanity.

Amen.

Read the full message here.